
 
 
10.1.25 
 
Dear parents, carers, and extended family and friends, 
 
Until King David Primary School agrees to a Filming and Photography 
Policy, we will no longer allow parents and carers to film, as part of 
Safeguarding, we will no longer allow parents, carers, extended family 
members or friends to take photographs or video footage of events. 
 
Parents and carers can take a photo of their child at the end of an 
event or of their own child at the Shabbat table. 
 
If you share your photos with others, please do not put the name of the 
school with the photo. 

‘Advising parents or carers about sharing images of 
children on social media 

Your photo and video policy statement should make it clear that 

parents or carers should gain permission before sharing photos or 

videos of other people's children on social media. 

Consider asking parents not to share any photos or videos of 

events and activities on social media, where other people's 

children can be identified. Explain how sharing images in this way 

could place some children and families at risk.’ NSPCC 

We are all committed to keeping children safe and appreciate your 
support. 



 
Thank you. 
Mrs Owen 
(Acting Headteacher) 
 
 
 


	‘Advising parents or carers about sharing images of children on social media 

